COPY. ;
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

22nd January, 1951.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your le tter of the 10th
Classn, instant regarding the case of your steamer "AUDAX"
and trust you have by this time heard from Mr.
Griffith, the Soclety's Principal Surveyor for Italy,
that, following the receipt of your cablegram of
the 9th instant, the Committee have taken the unusual
step of instructing that the black line expunging
h : tre class should be changed to a red line indicating
non-compliance wlth the Rules.

Your further suggestion now to hand
that the Committee should again amend the me thod
of expunging the class by giving you the benefit
of withdrawal at your own request, the Committee
would be prepared to give consideration thereto
provided when the bollers repairs were comple ted
in the spring you will glve the Soclety's
Surveyors the opvortunity of lnspecting them
and forwarding a report thereon to the Committee.

Yours felthfully,

Clerk to the
Classifigation Committee

Messrs. U. Gennari fu Torquato & C.
P.0. Box 107,
Pesaro, Italy.
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